
 

 

Houston, TX, September 24, 2020 – Fairfield Geotechnologies announced today a contribution of 
$29,120 from its corporate matching gift program to the Houston Food Bank to provide hunger 
relief in the Houston community.  

Chris Sugahara,  Fairfields’ CEO says, “Houston Food Bank makes a tangible difference in the lives 
of thousands of Houstonians every day, and what they do is more important and more urgent than 
ever before.  As a longtime member of the Houston community, Fairfield Geo is proud to partner 
with them through this time, because we know that every dollar we contribute will be translated 
into meeting the most basic of human needs  - food for those who are hungry.” 
 
“We are so grateful to our newest partner, Fairfield Geotechnologies, for their first-time donation 
to the Houston Food Bank", says Brian Greene, President/CEO of Houston Food Bank. "Their gift 
of $29,000 will help us to provide access to 87,000 meals to our community. In addition to their 
financial support, they have committed to ongoing volunteer opportunities with us. This is so 
valuable to us right now as our need for volunteers has increased as we work to respond to the 
enormous need of our neighbors. We greatly appreciate their commitment to helping us provide 
food for better lives.”  

Fairfield Geotechnologies is a leading provider of multi-client services in North America.  Founded 
over 40 years ago, the Houston based company, is committed to being a strong and reliable 
partner in the communities where its employees live and work.  
 

 

From left to right: Joe Dryer, President, Multi-Client and Geo Services of Fairfield 
Geotechnologies presents the check to Brian Greene, President/CEO of Houston Food Bank. 


